| Sweeney, Beverly

From: Flanders, Scott /U @

Sent: Monday, March 22, 2010 11:32 AM

To: Williamson, Alicia

Cc: Lauron, Carolyn; Hatchett, Gregory

Subject: RE: Director's hilite for North Anna final SEIS publication

| like your change

From: Williamson, Alicia

Sent: Monday, March 22, 2010 10:53 AM

To: Flanders, Scott

Cc: Lauron, Carolyn; Hatchett, Gregory

Subject: RE: Director's hilite for North Anna final SEIS publication

Scott

| have incorporated all of your comments, see attached. There is an additional change we should make in
order to make the :

statement about consideration of public comments "more correct." See information below:

“"the staff's consideration of public comments received related to the environmental review" = original
"the staff's consideration of public comments received on the SEIS;" = Your proposed changes.

"the staff's consideration of public comments received during Scoping and on the SEIS;" = my proposed
changes. '

| wanted to be sure we did not exclude the fact we took public feedback during the Scoping phase of the
review
not just the SEIS. Please let me know if you are with my proposed changes.

Thanx
Alicia

From: Flanders, Scott

Sent: Monday, March 22, 2010 9:29 AM

To: Williamson, Alicia

Cc: Lauron, Carolyn; Sweeney, Beverly; Hatchett, Gregory
Subject: RE: Director's hilite for North Anna final SEIS publication

Alicia | have a few comments. | will give to you this am.

From: Williamson, Alicia

Sent: Monday, March 22, 2010 8:51 AM

To: Flanders, Scott

Cc: Lauron, Carolyn; Sweeney, Beverly; Hatchett, Gregory
Subject: Director's hilite for North Anna final SEIS publication

Scott

Attached is the Director's hilite for the publication of North Anna's final SEIS.
If you have any comments, let me know.

If not, Bev could you send forward this the office TA to be included in

this week's edition of hilite's.

Thanx | 1 k /{} D



